< TEKNIOR APEX

COUPLING CARE: A simple procedure to assure a leak-free connection for the life of your new garden hose, we recommend,
disconnecting and reconnecting the hose from any standard metal faucet/hose bib and/or metal hose attachment a minimum of 3
times per year. This procedure helps maintain a proper seal for the washer and loosens any possible corrosion evident caused by
weather or environmental elements which can cause the hose to fuse to the faucet or attachment. Always inspect the washer for the
proper placement and clear any type of build-up on the faucet or coupling.

NOTE: Before using your hose, place the washer firmly inside the coupling. This will prevent leaking.



